
Wiregrass Ranch High School 

Open House 

Tuesday, September 6th  
 

 

 

 

Dear Wiregrass Ranch Families: 

 

We are proud to invite you to this year’s Open House at Wiregrass Ranch High School on 

Tuesday, September 6, 2016, at 6:00 p.m. For the 2016-2017 school year, we have 

adopted “One community, one school, one student, and one voice” as our theme, since 

WRHS’s goal is to be “One Minded.” Our faculty and staff are looking forward to 

meeting the parents and guardians of our WRHS students.  

 

Upon arriving on campus, please report to the gymnasium to briefly meet with the 

principal, Robyn White. After the meeting, you will be released to visit your child’s 

teachers. Different from past years, you will not be required to visit your child’s teachers 

in the order that they appear on his/her schedule; you will be allowed to visit your child’s 

teachers in the order of your choosing. However, you will need to know the names of 

your child’s teachers. Parents, we encourage you to visit the cafeteria and media center 

during open house as we have much information to share:  

 

 PTSA 

 

 Athletic Information 

 

 Band Boosters 

 

 Athletic Boosters 

 

 Counselors/Student Services will have college information, Bright Futures 

and many other types of information available. 

 

 Teacher Table – teachers who are unable to attend tonight’s open house 

have provided information about their class, syllabus, etc. 

 

 

Your “Voice” matters!!! 

 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING ALL OF OUR BULL FAMILY MEMBERS! 

 


